
Comments from SDG&E on the ISO Straw Proposal on Generated Bids and Outage 

Reporting for NRS-RA Resources 

 

Submitted by:  

 

Randy Nicholson 

FERC/CAISO Regulatory Affairs 

San Diego Gas & Electric 

8330 Century Park Court, CP32H 

San Diego, CA 92123 

RNicholson@Semprautilities.com 

P:  858-654-3567 

C:  858-805-1128 

 

 

SDG&E appreciates the CAISO’s efforts to develop a policy governing bid insertion for 

NRS-RA resources that fail to bid into the market, and to record outage information for 

these resources.  At this time, SDG&E continues to believe the negotiated option outlined 

in the Issue Paper is the best option.  With regards to outage reporting, SDG&E agrees 

with the strategy outlined in the Straw Proposal.   
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